
 

 

 

 

 

 

 09 May 2024 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: Y10 Trial Speaking Exams in Modern Foreign Languages 
 
Following the recent trial exams for Y10, pupils now need to complete a practice speaking exam.  You will already 
have a result for the trial exams based on the listening, reading and writing skills but this will be updated following 
the speaking exam on Go4Schools to take all four skills into account. 
 
The exams will take place in the week beginning Monday 3rd June 2024 (the week immediately after May half term).  
 
This will involve students leaving their lessons for around 20 minutes to attend the exam.  Your child has already 
been given their time by their teacher.  
 
We just wanted you to be aware as we understand that this can be a stressful time for our students. 
 
Please be assured that pupils have been fully prepared for the demands of this exam but they should now be 
embarking on their revision programme.   
 
We would be very grateful if you could support them in their revision which can all be found in their MFL speaking 
booklets. 
 
If you have any specific queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s MFL teacher directly. 
 
With bonne chance and viel Glück from, 
 
The MFL department. 
 
 


